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We Need Your Help!

Ranchers’ Opinions on Wildlife and Jaguar Habitat Management Survey

In the next few days, you will receive a survey from the University
of Arizona. The survey is seeking feedback from you about wildlife 
habitat management.  It will also address issues with jaguar habitat.
Your responses will aid UA student research and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife
Service and is essential to our success.  Thanks for your participation!

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement.  The information that you provide in the survey will be used to evaluate the 
practicality of a payment for ecosystem services program for the benefit of jaguar habitat in southern Arizona and 
southwestern New Mexico.  It will also aid in the implementation of jaguar habitat conservation efforts. It is our policy
not to use your name for any other purpose.  All names and identifying information will be removed when we compile the 
results, and only summary information will be reported.  Your response is voluntary.  We may not conduct or sponsor and 
a person is not required to respond to an information collection unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number.  
We estimate that it will take you about 30 seconds to read this postcard and 30 minutes to read the instructions and complete 
the survey.  You may send comments on any aspect of this information collection to the Information Collection 
Clearance Officer, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, 1849 C Street, NW (Mail Stop 2042-PDM), Washington D.C. 20240.


